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Room 3A10, Health Sciences Building 
Box 17, 107 Wiggins Road 

Saskatoon SK S7N 5E5 Canada 
Telephone: (306) 966-8555      
Facsimile: (306) 966-5224 

 
 

August 28, 2020 
 
Dear USask residents:  
  
On behalf of College of Medicine leadership, I want to thank you for your continuing commitment to and  
involvement in providing care to the people of Saskatchewan during the pandemic.  
 
All decisions made in this evolving and complex situation involve consultations (local and national), 
evidence (to the degree it is locally adaptable) and with our unwavering commitment to your success. 
 
The College of Medicine has provided support to the residents on in-house call by providing $20 per day 
for food from April 06 – August 31, 2020, over and above the call-stipends. Following August 31, we will 
continue to monitor this situation and review in future as needed. 
 
As all of you are aware, a call for financial support (available through CMA bursary) has been sent out to 
you. Please do send in your application. 

 
The PGME office is working with all residents, programs and staff during this time and we are available to answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Anurag Saxena 
Associate Dean, Postgraduate Medical Education, University of Saskatchewan 


